
September 21, 2021

To: Shannon Duong, Planner

This is response to your letter regarding development variance permit application

NO.H2021.039-DVP that involves land at 518 Dagur Way Princeton BC.

In my opinion counts, I'd like to vote "Yes" to proposed variance permit. I see no problems in

granting our new neighbours this variance. We wish them all the best in their home

improvement endeavour

Sincerely

Maria Bella


